From:

To: A303 Stonehenge

Subject: A303 Stonehenge scheme
Date: 26 September 2022 22:33:47
Dear Sir,

With reference to your letter dated 14 October inviting responses to the National
Highways' submission.

This submission does not alleviate the concerns raised in the report of the Advisory
Mission and if the alternatives outlined in that report cannot be accommodated by National
Highways, then this scheme needs to be abandoned.

Kind regards

Nicole and Chris





